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GRADUAL RESUMPTION OF SERVICES 

 

Transpacific Industries Group Ltd (“Transpacific” ASX: TPI) advises that following discussions with the 
regulator, TPI has commenced the gradual resumption of its waste management services across Australia.  
TPI expects that all services will be fully operational over the next week.  

Transpacific CEO Robert Boucher said: “We have made a strong commitment to all our employees, 

customers, communities, and shareholders that we will operate our fleet safely and to the standards 
which we expect of ourselves. 

“I would like to thank all our customers for their understanding and the positive way they responded when 
we took the decision to ground the entire fleet on Tuesday.  We will work tirelessly to clear the back log.” 
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